
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 The Attorneys and Judges Subcommittee of the Court of Appeals Standing 
Committee on Rules of Practice and Procedure has recommended significant changes to 
the Rules dealing with the Judicial Disabilities Commission and proceedings arising from 
complaints filed with the Commission.  The Subcommittee’s recommendations are 
posted on the Judiciary website and may be accessed at: 
https://mdcourts.gov/sites/default/files/import/rules/agenda/agenda.pdf 

 The Rules Committee will be considering the Subcommittee’s recommendations 
at its next open meeting on November 16, 2018.  The meeting will be held at the Judicial 
Education and Conference Center, 2011 Commerce Park Drive, Annapolis, MD. 21401, 
beginning at 9:30 a.m.   

 The Committee invites written comment from interested persons on the 
Subcommittee’s recommendations.  Comments should be sent to Sandra F. Haines, Esq., 
Reporter to the Committee, at the above address if in paper form or at 
rules@mdcourts.gov if in electronic form, by Friday, November 9, 2018. 

Date: October 23, 2018 
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